
Our CEO’s Message
Dear HMC Resident;

The wildfires on the island of Maui resulted in catastrophic damage to 
Lahaina and significant loss of life. As this small town begins the process of 
rebuilding, those affected will continue to need support, compassion, and 
understanding.

Hunt Military Communities and the Hunt Military Communities Foundation are donating to Maui Strong, with 
monetary donations going directly to those needing housing, food, and clothing. 

I ask HMC residents to join me in sending thoughts and prayers to those affected by these fires. While it may 
take years to rebuild entirely, our commitment is to support those affected so they receive the resources and 
support needed to navigate the unimaginable loss.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive Officer
Hunt Military Communities

News at The Ridge

Community Announcements
We are excited to announce our 2023 Helping Hands Project. This year we will be building and 
installing 3 lending libraries! This will be an opportunity for our community to share books. If 
you have a book you have read and are done with, you can add it to the lending library for 
someone else to enjoy. While there, you can take a look to see if there is a book that piques your 
interest. If so, feel free to enjoy it! 

Community Improvements
DISC GOLF - If you have not noticed, our new 

9-hole disc golf course has been put in!! We're
currently working on an official map showing
the course and some additional signage and

tee box markings. We're waiting for final 
placement and pars of tee areas. As soon as 
we have it, we'll roll out a map while we work 

on additional signage.

Local Feature
This summer we all had a chance to meet the 

folks who serve delicious, rolled ice cream 
from the Meltdown Rolled Ice Cream Truck! 

They came out for two of our summer movies 
here at the Ridge! Delicious! Did you know they 

came up with and made their own recipe?  If 
you see them around Box Elder or Rapid City, 

stop by for a specialized, hand-made treat! 

Save The Date
Football Tailgate Party

 September 11th

Kick off football season with us as we have a tailgate party to watch the first 
Monday Night Football game on the big screen. We will be in the Red Cloud 
Horseshoe. Join us at 4:00 PM and represent your favorite team. We will be 

hosting a nacho bar, but we are asking those who join to bring other tailgate 
snacks to share (for the safety of others, please bring sealed, unopened 

items). Yay for football season! 

Employee Spotlight
Brittany Pullen 

Meet Brittany Pullen! She was hired as seasonal help, 
and we are thankful for all she helped us do this summer. 
She grew up in Wisconsin, is newer to the Black Hills, and 

is a mama of 3 kids. When asked what her favorite part 
was regarding working for Antelope Ridge, she said, 
“Getting to Know the leasing specialists in the office; 

they are pretty great, if you haven’t met yours in person! 
It has been a long time since I have fully belly laughed 
and I have had a lot of good belly laughs since starting. 

As well as getting to meet neighbors and learning about 
the diversity in the area.” Brittany recommends checking 
out Que Pasa in downtown Rapid City and trying their El 

Dorado Margarita and guacamole. At the end of 
September, Brittany will be a full-time nursing student at 
Western Dakota Tech. Thank you for all you did to help us 

at the Ridge, Brittany! We are all appreciative of your 
time and hard work!  
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